
 

Curriculum 
The children have worked incredibly hard on their Diary extract, 

editing and re-editing their work. They have been thinking carefully 

about sentence starters, adequate detail and correct punctuation. 

In Maths we have started revisiting the four operations and 

different written methods for recording these calculations. This 

week we have mainly looked at addition and subtraction and next 

week we will be working on multiplication and division, developing an 

understanding of their relationship to each other and +/-. The 

children are continuing to make super progress with constructing and 

interpreting bar charts, often where the intervals or symbols 

represent a group of units. 

 Weekly Spelling Focus 
Looking at words ending in ‘le’,  

Chuckle   tickle   able   

vegetable middle   little   

uncle   cycle   candle needle   

trouble   sensible   simple 
 

See if your child can investigate and 

sort more words with ‘le’ endings. 

Sleepover Fun! 
We hope that all the children have had a wonderful time at the Sleepover, 

they may need an early night on Saturday! 

 

The children need to be picked up from school by 8:30 am Saturday morning. 
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